
 

 

3 July 2020 

Dear Parents 

 

Staffing 2020 – 2021 

 

Reception Miss Hockley 

Year 1  Miss Bingham 

Year 2  Miss Bracken and Mrs Walker-Lancum 

Year 3  Miss Shellard 

Year 4  Mrs Ali 

Year 5  Mrs Colley 

Year 6  Mr Eaves 

  Mrs Boyle (maternity leave) 

 

PPA cover Miss Eaves 

 

Due to the current COVID-19 situation we are unable at this time to allocate Learning 

Support Assistants to classes, apart from those working with children with an ECHP. 

 

Meet the Teacher 

 

Meet the Teacher will be via TEAMs at the following times:- 

 

Year 1 – Wednesday 8 July 2020 10.30 am - Miss Bingham 

Year 2 – Wednesday 15 July 2020 9.15 am - Mrs Walker-Lancum/Miss Bracken) 

Year 3 – Wednesday 15 July 2020 11.00 am - Miss Shellard 

Year 4 – Monday 13 July 2020 11.00 am - Mrs Ali 

Year 5 – Monday 13 July 2020 10.00 am – Mrs Colley 

Year 6 – Monday 13 July 2020 12.00 pm – Mr Eaves 

 

The session will involve a presentation by the class teacher of expectations/ what they will 

do next year, a question/answer session, an interactive session either a quiz, reading a 

story etc. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 
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